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Headteacher: Emily Newton

16™ January 2024
Dear Reception Families,

One of our areas of learning in Reception is "Understanding the World”. To support our learning,
we have organised an exciting trip to the Polka Theatre in Wimbledon on 23" February 2024
to see a show called Tidy. It is a lovely and fun story about the value of the world around us and
what happens if we don't look after it told through puppets and music. We have been very
fortunate to have been selected to receive these tickets for free with a quick furnaround. We
just need to cover the cost of the coach.

Key Information

e Your child will be travelling to and from Polka Theatre Wimbledon by coach
e Cost is £11.18 - pay on ParentPay

We will be leaving school at 9:15am and will return for your child's lunchtime so book/provide
lunch as normal. The show is 60 minutes long and we will provide a snack of fresh fruit for your
child in the morning. Children should wear full smart uniform with school shoes as normal with a
suitable coat dependent on the weather.

The trip will cost £11.18 which covers the cost of the coach as the theatre tickets are free.
Please pay and give consent by Friday 26™ January via ParentPay. Although this is a voluntary
contribution, if we are unable to secure funds to cover the costs the trip may have to be
cancelled. There is, as always, the option Yo make voluntary overpayments for trips in ParentPay
to support others.

We need a high number of parent volunteers for this trip to go ahead. If you have a current DBS
check through King Athelstan Primary School and would like to volunteer to help with this visit,
please indicate this on ParentPay. If you do not have a DBS but wish to volunteer please speak to
us ASAP as we will need to submit your application in time for this trip. We are very grateful for
your help, and will confirm volunteers as soon as we can.

Any questions or queries please don't hesitate to ask one of the Reception Team.

Yours sincerely,

Sarah Wharton, Laura Davis and Jade Gulliford

Reception Team
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